Chair Prozanski and Menbers of the Committee:

Please consider this testimony in support of SB 978-1. | am not an activist on this issue but | have come
to believe that there is nothing that state legislators can do that is more important than trying to
address gun safety and thus gun violence. You have this opportunity to make a lasting contribution to
the quality of life in Oregon and to lay down a marker that will let our children know that we care
enough about them to try to protect them. Please work to adopt SB 978-1. Thank you very much for
your consideration. Roy Pulvers, Multnomah County.



